Nesaquake

Counseling Center
Scheduling Information 2024-2025

Dear 7th Grade Students and Families,

We hope you have enjoyed your first semester of 7th grade. This school year is going by quickly
and we are already starting to plan for next year.

During the week of February 6, 2023, the Counseling Department will be working directly
with our 7th grade students to assist in making course selections for next year. Students
and parents will be able to look at recommendations and make selections for next year’s
courses from February 1-11th. Any changes after that time will need to be made through your
child's counselor.

Our 7th grade students will have to make the following selections:

Math - Math 8 or Algebra (if you have taken Pre-Algebra)
Science - Science 8 or Biology
Project Lead the Way (if you select Science 8)
o AC/MD or GA/ME
English 8 or English 8 Honors
Social Studies 8 or Social Studies 8 Honors

Please read the Course Selection Guide’s descriptions of each course you are interested in
before making your selections. You can find it here.

Please let your counselor know if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Jennifer Harnett (A-Gl)
Mrs. Jennifer McGlone (Gm-Mc)
Mrs. Melissa Johnson-MacKenzie (Md-Z)


https://www.smithtown.k12.ny.us/Files/District/Documents/Districtwide/Course-Catalogs/2024-2025-Middle-School-Course-Selection-Guide.pdf

